
February 21 - 27

Wednesday@Bethany

A One Great Hour of Sharing appeal letter will 
be sent to the congregation by the end of 

February. Included with the letter will be an 
OGHS offering envelope for any amount you 
wish to donate. None of the offering stays at 

Bethany, but rather is sent to the Presbyterian 
Church USA.

2nd Harvest Food Drive 
Schedule - February 28 
@Belle Air Elementary 

School in San Bruno. Be 
at the school at 1:45pm to 
volunteer. The drive runs 
from 2:00pm to 4:15pm. 

For more info contact Lyn.

Memorial service for 
Rev. Walter Johnson 

Saturday, February 24 
at 1:00pm, 

burlpres Church 
(formerly Burlingame 
Presbyterian Church). 

1500 Easton Drive, 
Burlingame

Prayer Group will meet tonight 

at 6:30. Please contact Deb or 

Cathleen for the Zoom link.


